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FEDERAL HOUSING FINANCE BOARD ADOPTS STRATEGIC PLAN 

The Federal Housing Finance Board today unanimously adopted its Strategic Plan, which 
provides guidance for the agency’s regulatory and oversight activities through 2008. 

“This Strategic Plan is worthy of note because it embraces the Finance Board’s increased 
emphasis on safety and soundness,” Chairman John T. Korsmo said. “The plan reflects 
continued dedication to the agency’s long-term, disciplined and serious-minded program 
to improve its oversight of the 12 Federal Home Loan Banks. 

The Strategic Plan was written in accordance with the Government Performance and 
Results Act, which calls for agencies to update their five-year strategic plans every three 
years. 

To read a copy of the final Strategic Plan, click here. 
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